
Langham Parish Council 
 

Next Meeting 
Tuesday 25th September 2018 at 7.30 pm at Langham Village Hall 

All welcome 
 AGENDA 

 
1. Parishioners’ representations 

Parishioners are invited to make representations on any items of 
business on the agenda. 

 
2. Apologies and approval of absences 

 
3. To receive declarations of member’s interests and consider 

dispensations 
 

4.  To approve the minutes of last meeting held on 24th July 2018 
a. Accuracy 
b. Other amendments 

 
 5. Matters Arising 

a. Actions from the last meeting 
 

6. Clerk’s report – for information only  
 
7. Correspondence  
 
 
8. To confirm acceptance of recommendations on Green Spaces. 
 
 
9. To reaffirm commitment to provide max. £7000 to cover third party 
contribution in respect of Village Hall Trustee’s grant application to 
LEADER. 
 
10. Update on Munday’s Close and quotations received in response to 
tenders. 

 
11. To agree in principle to making a third party contribution of up to                                        
11% (max. £1650) of grant awarded for work in Munday’s Close in 
respect of grant application to Mick George Community Fund. 

 
12. Update on IT project 

 
      13. Co-option of new Parish Councillor 
 

14.To confirm 10 Parish Council meetings per year and to agree meeting 
dates for 2019 
 

      15. Finance: 
a. To approve current financial summary 
b. To authorise accounts for payment 

                  c.   To approve purchase of Commemorative wreath 
d.   The Burial Ground 
e.   Any other financial business  

 
 
 
 
 



Langham Parish Council 
       16. Planning matters: 

 
a. To consider planning application 2018/0775/FUL Proposed 

erection of agricultural storage unit – Sharrads Lodge, Burley 
Road 

b. To receive planning applications and decisions since last 
meeting 

c. Any other planning business  
 

 
       17. Playing field inspections 
 
       18. To propose items for next meeting – Tuesday 30th October 2018  
 
       19. AOB. 

 
                                                                 Helen Duckering, 
                                                                 Parish Clerk 18th September 2018 


